
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bogotá, September 28th, 2021 
 
Mrs 
Liu Yahong 
President 
South China Agricultural University-SCAU 
Guangzhou-China 
 

Dear Mrs Liu: 

On behalf of the Colombian-Chinese Friendship Association I express our 
deepest gratitude for the support, coordination and participation of the 
South China Agricultural University along the XXI China-Colombia Week 
"Smart Agriculture for Ecomarkets in China" which took place last August, 25th 
to 27th 2021,  with about 80 public and private entities representing the 
government, academia and scientists from both countries.  

SCAU had a strategic key role from the conceptualization of the main topics, 
selection of high profile scientists who delivered the conferences and even 
on the protolocary events. I had to praise specially the hard and dedicated 
work of Mrs Yuan Juhua. I think it is fair for the scientists and participant 
academic institutions in the China Colombia Week, to say that we together 
have reached a milestone in the history of Colombian academic work 
related to China.  

The Association considers SCAU as a main strategic partner for the 
improvement of our academic plan, and the objective of making the China 
Colombia Week a scenario of qualified analysis on different topics of the 
increasingly diverse agenda between China and Colombia.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope to have your support in other forums and events that make up our 
academic agenda, at the level of qualification that we achieved in the XXI 
Colombo-Chinese Week, thanks to the fruitful and mutually beneficial 
relationship developed between SCAU and the Colombia China Friendship 
Association. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
GUILLERMO PUYANA RAMOS 


